
From: Roswitha Kucera
To: DRC
Subject: Special Land Use for Indoor Amusement Center
Date: Thursday, July 14, 2022 11:57:25 AM

Dear Mr. Stoudenmire;
My husband and I are longtime residents at Wynmoor and have regular business visits to
Lyons Plaza, i.e. Dry Cleaner, Dermatologist, Beauty Parlor, Physical Therapist, Lunchonetts,
etc. I can only imagine how this would impact our safe and clean environment. No need to
become graphic about it, you and I know that life will not be the same.

I therefore -vehemently- disapprove of any such "Special Land Use".

Respectfully,
Roswitha & Herwig Kucera
2502 Antigua Terrace, Apt. G 4, Coconut Creek, FL 33066
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